
Available masks

Alert Announcement --- Coverings Required
As we enter the final phase and we can see the light at the end of the tunnel it becomes 

increasingly important that we all understand and continue to follow published guidance so 

 so that all of the effort that we have collectively given and the sacrifices we have made will 

not be wasted.

Apopheniacs Anonymous understand that the importance of using masks has been neglected 

by the hunting community and inadequately explained by the authorities. To encourage 

their proper use, Apopheniacs Anonymous have produced two new designs featuring images 

of the capital. These two masks are both applied in identical fashion, and hopefully this 

guidance will cover the answers to all questions that you have. Additionally, the extent to  

which we have gone round to address problems that will help provide answers is reported 

as key. 

These designs will be made available from a number of establishments and will be produced

according to the following schedule. In the first stage, sixteen outlets will be open across  

all quarters of the capital on a rotating basis to ensure adequate distancing and complete

coverage. For the second stage, mask production will cover all areas of the capital and orders

will be taken on a pairwise basis to stop the situation spiralling out of control, ensuring 

complete coverage in a safe manner.

Hunters are urged to keep going until the end, correct use of masks will help us all get to 

the prize. 

Solve and Find

HANDS, FACE, SPACE


